
Join the world’s 
biggest birdwatch!

20 January–14 February 
The Big Schools’ Birdwatch is  

a simple bird survey for all  
ages and abilities that takes 
place during the first half of  

the spring term. 

RSPB Wildlife Explorers
is the junior membership 
of the RSPB.



The Big Schools’ 
Birdwatch
is a simple bird survey for all ages  
and abilities that takes place during  
the first half of the spring term.  
This free activity only takes one  
hour, is rich in curriculum links and is 
the schools’ counterpart to the Big 
Garden Birdwatch. This is the world’s 
biggest birdwatch and has been run 
annually by the RSPB for over 30 years.

Find out more... 
... at rspb.org.uk/schoolswatch.  
Once you’ve registered we will send 
you a fantastic free ID poster, and  
you will be able to download all of  
the materials you need to take part. 

“We used the birdwatching as part of 
our science work, analysed the results 
in maths, did some creative writing 
about garden birds and are doing an 
assembly about it too!”
Primary teacher – Twynyrodyn

“Yet again, the children in my class 
have thoroughly enjoyed the birdwatch.
There are so many different activities 
that can be linked to this project and
it really grabs the children’s interest.”
Primary teacher – Letchworth Garden 
City
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